
 
24th June 2024 
 

 

HELP US MAKE A DIFFERENCE 
 

ONE WEEK LEFT! 
 

 

With less than a week from the end of the financial year, we are reaching out to 

remind you of an opportunity to make a tax-deductible donation to Cystic Fibrosis 

Australia (CFA). Your support is crucial in our ongoing mission to improve the lives 

of those living with cystic fibrosis (CF). 

Donate now  

 

 

 

        

Heath's story is a testament to the challenges faced by individuals with CF and their 

families. Through your generous donations, we have been able to advance care, 

provide essential treatments, and work tirelessly towards finding a cure. However, 

our work is far from over. 

 

Ongoing advocacy is essential to ensure that everyone with CF has access to the 

treatments and support they need to lead full and quality lives. CFA's efforts have led 

to significant improvements in care and treatment options, but we cannot afford to 

slow down now. 

 

With your help, we can continue to: 

• Advocate for better access to treatments and care for all individuals with CF. 

• Advance research and innovation aimed at finding a cure. 

• Enhance clinical improvement programs that improve care and support to 

those affected by cystic fibrosis. 

 

Please consider making a donation today to help us continue this vital work. Your 

contribution is not only tax-deductible but also a meaningful step towards a future 

where CF no longer limits lives. 

 

https://cysticfibrosis.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96cdb979325ca8f6eca22f147&id=5266c4cce5&e=8abbda5680
https://cysticfibrosis.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96cdb979325ca8f6eca22f147&id=80fd00f1de&e=8abbda5680


Thank you for your continued support and generosity. Together, we can make a 

difference. 

 

Donate today and help us create a brighter future for everyone affected by cystic 

fibrosis. 

 

P.S. Don’t forget, all donations over $2 are tax-deductible. Your support means the 

world to us and those we serve. 

 

Help Us Make a Difference ❤️  

 

Warm Regards,  

Jo Armstrong  

CEO 

Cystic Fibrosis Australia 
          

 
 

https://cysticfibrosis.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96cdb979325ca8f6eca22f147&id=6f3ed72b43&e=8abbda5680

